Dear parents,

Learning through faith

Address: St. Mary’s C.E. Primary Academy
Spenbrook Road, Burnley

BB12 9JP

Tel/lFax: 01282 612191

Date:12th October 2021

Low Mill Outdoor Centre - Residential Trip 7th -11th February 2022

We would like to invite you and your children to an information evening about our Low Mill
residential trip on Wednesday 20th October at 6pm. During the evening Mrs Stevenson, Mrs
Taylor and | will try to explain what a fantastic opportunity this is for your children and also
reassure you about any worries you may have about such a trip.

We look forward to seeing you,

Best Wishes

Pauline Nightingale
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At St Mary’s we believe that it is possible for ordinary people to choose to be extraordinary!



